
From: "Amazon.com Customer Service" <cust.service03@amazon.com>
Subject: Your Amazon.com Order #103-9413145-3177806

Date: September 28, 2010 7:04:47 PM CDT
To: "warlock7@mac.com" <warlock7@mac.com>

Reply-To: "cust.service03+A146W63DB914EV@amazon.com" 
<cust.service03+A146W63DB914EV@amazon.com>

I've requested a refund of $9.00 to your credit card. You'll see the refund in the next 2-3 business days.  

Once processed, you'll be able to see the refund here: 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/css/summary/edit.html?orderID=103-9413145-3177806

We look forward to seeing you again soon.

Did I solve your problem?

If yes, please click here:
http://www.amazon.com/rsvp-y?c=aqhrxatx3422107362

If no, please click here:
http://www.amazon.com/rsvp-n?c=aqhrxatx3422107362

Please note: this e-mail was sent from an address that cannot accept incoming e-mail. 

To contact us about an unrelated issue, please visit the Help section of our web site.

Best regards,

Bruce S
http://www.amazon.com
=============================

http://Amazon.com

